



22 February 2018

Dear Debi,

Thank you for submitting your greenhouse gas emission reduction target(s) to the Science Based Targets initiative (SBTi) for an official validation.

Our team has assessed your target(s) against the SBTi criteria. After careful review, we are very happy to inform you that the initiative has approved the submitted target(s). Basic information about your company and the approved target(s) will be listed on the Science Based Targets website. The following agreed target wording will be used:

Stanley Black and Decker commits to reduce absolute scope 1 and 2 GHG emissions 100% by 2030, using a 2015 base year. Stanley Black and Decker also commits to reduce scope 3 GHG emissions 35% by 2030, using a 2017 base year. The scope 3 target covers the emissions from purchased goods and services, and upstream and downstream transportation and distribution.

A member of our communications team will follow up with you to coordinate the publication of your targets as well as other media outreach opportunities.

Congratulations on setting science-based targets!

Kind regards,

The Science Based Targets initiative's Steering Committee







